
From:  Edwin Reyes 

To: MARIA MONTEAGUDO 

Date:  8/30/2006 11:39:56 AM 

Subject:  Re: Fwd: REMINDER: Vacancy report due from all department by Sept. 

1, 2006 

 

Maria, 

The only vacancy we have is the Diversity Specialist, Sr., SG5, vacant on 7/16/06, 

beginning of PP15, due to Denise's resignation. Source of funding is from 

departmental Salary account and it is a full-time position. It is still vacant 

because it will be eliminated in the 2007 budget. 

  

Edwin Reyes 

Business Operations Manager 

Dept of Employee Relations 

200 E Wells St, Rm 706 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Ofc: 414-286-2988 

Fax: 414-286-0800 

email: ereyes@milwaukee.gov 

 

>>> MARIA MONTEAGUDO 8/30/2006 11:24:36 AM >>> 

do we have any? 

 

Maria Monteagudo 

Employee Relations Director 

Department of Employee Relations 

City of Milwaukee 

Room 706 City Hall 

Milwaukee Wisconsin 53202 

Tel 414 286-3335 

Fax 414 286-0800 

EMAIL: mmonte@milwaukee.gov  

 

 

 


